
Greetings FSU Campus Community, 

The Office of Risk and Compliance extends our sincere appreciation for your 
assistance in ensuring the success of the second annual Fayetteville State 
University Compliance and Ethics Week. The event saw active participation from 
both students and employees in various activities and exercises designed to 
emphasize critical aspects of compliance and ethical considerations. Employees 
were provided the opportunity to attend educational sessions covering a wide range 
of topics, including workplace sexual harassment, accommodations for students 
with disabilities, and non-discrimination and Title IX. The week concluded with a 
convivial "Coffee and Cocoa with Compliance" event, offering compliance leaders 
the opportunity to engage with the campus community. Detailed information about 
all activities and exercises, including the answer key, is available on the Office of 
Risk and Compliance website.  

We express our sincere gratitude to our esteemed campus partners for their 
invaluable support and collaboration. 

Division of Legal, Audit, Risk and 
Compliance  

Office of the Chancellor  

Office of the Provost  

Office of Strategic Communications

Contracts & Grants  

Bronco Print Solutions 

Bronco Radio Station  

FSU Compliance Leaders 

Report Concerns and Request Information: 

To report compliance or ethical issues to the Ethics Helpline: (910) 672 -1400 or 
through the online reporting form.  You may report concerns anonymously. In 
addition to reporting concerns, we encourage you to contact the Office of Risk and 
Compliance at Compliance@uncfsu.edu for compliance and ethics inquiries or 
training requests.  

Elizabeth Hunt, JD 
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Risk and Compliance 

https://fsularc.highq.com/fsularc/renderSmartForm.action?formId=daa6c41c-cdf2-498a-b64d-3c5ff1f940de

